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Special points of interest 

• Evening Minyans: Online 
Only 

• Opportunities to engage 
with CAS 

 

Schedule of Services 

Most in-person and online 

Morning  Minyan:  M—F 

• 6:55 am 

• 9:00 am National 
Holidays 

• 6:45 am Rosh 
Chodesh 

Evening Minyan:  M– Th 

• 6:00 pm 

• Online Only 

Kabbalat Shabbat:  Friday 

• 6:00 pm 







 

Learning:  A Lifelong  
Occupation 

Enjoy these CAS 

opportunities with your 

friends 

 

LEC  
• August 26th-Back to Shul 

Shabbat Service 
• August 27th-First Day of 

LEC 
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      Summer is here and we at the LEC are busy 

preparing for our upcoming school year! 

Part of our preparation included the annual ISJL 

Conference at the end of June, which the teachers 

and myself attended. 

      The ISJL’s goal is to make excellent Jewish 

education available to all Jewish children, no 

matter where they live, no matter how small the 

community. 

     During the conference, the ISJL's professional 

staff along with guest faculty from across the 

country provided us with an overview of the 

entire program and specific age-appropriate 

instruction for returning and new communities. 

    Our teachers had the opportunity to choose and 

participate in focused sessions that addressed the 

needs of their specific students and classes. 

The conference was an excellent opportunity for 

us to discuss the material, ask questions, and 

network with other teachers from schools like 

ours.  

    I am looking forward to roll out new resource 

materials, the wealth of ideas to enhance the 

classrooms, and tips, skills and methods on 

strengthening teaching skills. 

    Our goal is to raise Jewish literacy and provide 

education opportunities by pooling resources in 

the region. We want our children to have an 

outstanding Jewish education. 

    Enjoy your summer! Be smart in the sun and 

still have fun! 

 

 

B’Shalom, 
Fani Kiselstein 
LEC Principal 

Learning & Engagement Center 

LEC Principal Fani Kiselstein 
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Cantor Paul Dorman 

Hi Everybody, 
 
July is going to be a slightly slower month for me at the Shul, since I’ll be going 
back to LA. to pack my things and come back out. So when you don’t see me 

around, you’ll now know why. I’m packing…suitcases and boxes. I also learned that I’ve 
been saying “you all” instead of “y’all”. I’ll work on that. I  
also promised to learn the Musaf Kedusha that you usually do. If you don’t know what I’m 
talking about you probably should start coming to services more often. 
 
I’m having a wonderful time and look forward to many more years to come in Fort Worth. 
We have terrific programs and services planned for August and on but I’ll tell you about them 
in the August bulletin. Have a great July and I’ll see you at the end of it. 
 
Stay out of the heat, 
 
Cantor Dorman 
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Delegates to the second annual Texas Zionist Association convention met in Fort Worth over the New 
Year’s holiday in 1906-1907. In the front row, far left are Moses Shanblum, founder of Ahavath Sholom,  

and Rabbi Charles Blumenthal. The two gents in the front row wearing bowties and light-colored overcoats 
are Ben Levenson and William Goldstein, longtime board members at Ahavath Sholom.  Also among the 
crowd are Joe Jacobs, Rubin Rovinsky, Sam Freundlich, and Rabbi Joseph Jasin. Can you spot them?  

(Photo, Fort Worth Jewish Archives.) 



  

Israel at 75: Deep in the Heart of Fort Worth; Golden Book, Crafted in 
1926, on Display  

By Hollace Ava Weiner  

 
     The Golden Book of Donors, with its cover of  

ivory and brass and parchment pages binded in  

Jerusalem in 1926, was among the priceless artifacts 

displayed at “Deep in the Heart: Israel at 75,” a 

monthlong exhibit at Congregation Ahavath  

Sholom celebrating Israel’s jubilee year.   

     The Golden Book was commissioned nearly a 

century ago by the Fort Worth Talmud Torah  at a 

cost of $500.  (That’s $8,300 in today’s dollars.)  

Donors who wanted their names inscribed in the  

Golden Book contributed $250 to the Hebrew 

school.  The current cost of an inscription is $300 – 

a bargain considering inflation. The book was  

crafted at Jerusalem’s Bezalel School of Arts and 

Crafts.  

 

     Also on display were vintage photos from Texas 

Zionist Association conferences that convened in  

Fort Worth and in Dallas in 1906 and 1907.  Many 

of the delegates were local pioneers of Zionism. 

They envisioned a new Jewish homeland on ancient 

soil long before it caught the imagination of the 

general public or the attention of the United  

Nations.  

In fact, in March of 1948, eight weeks before  

Israel declared its independence, the Jewish  

Federation in Fort Worth received an emergency 

request from the United Jewish Appeal asking for a 

cash infusion of $100,000.  With minimal  

discussion, the Federation board, chaired by Sol  

Federation meeting are part of the current exhibit. 

Brachman, voted to borrow the money from the Fort 

Worth National Bank. The minutes of that  

Federation meeting are part of the current exhibit. 

 

     These little-known facts and other rarely seen 

artifacts were part of the “Deep in the Heart”  

exhibit curated by the Fort Worth Jewish Archives.  

The exhibit included postcards of Israel from the 

1950s and the 1980s; a 28-minute video of Rabbi 

Bob Schur’s 1954 UJA mission trip to Israel; and a 

12-minute slide show of color snapshots from  

recent visits to Eretz Yisrael by Tarrant County  

residents.   

     The exhibit opened  April 30 with a 75th birthday 

party and Israeli luncheon attended by more than 

200 people and sponsored by the Jewish  

Federation of Fort Worth and Tarrant County.   

Activities included a trivia contest and scavenger 

hunt. Those with advance reservations received a 

free T-shirt with a “Deep in the Heart” logo.     

    The Israeli exhibit remained at Ahavath Sholom 

through the end of May.  In June it moved across 

the street to Beth-El Congregation.  The Golden 

Book, however, remains at the shul. It is now  

outside the library, across the hall from the Chapel.  

Be sure to take a look. The exhibit includes a  

facsimile of the book that you can examine, page-by

-page, and an alphabetical listing of each name in-

scribed within it.   

    Also remaining at Ahavath Sholom is a showcase 

in the foyer artfully arranged with anniversary  

posters from years past; 15 ancient clay oil lamps on 

loan from Beth-El;  vintage tzedekah boxes,  

including one in Yiddish;  brass artifacts and sand 

paintings.  
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In case you were not able to attend the Annual Meet-

ing in May, I am using this opportunity include ex-

cerpts from the acceptance speech that I delivered…   

For those of you who don’t me, I am Jennifer 

Ratner’s husband.  After leaving my job about a year 

and a half ago, I was planning to use my new found 

free-time to travel and throw my lap top in the pool, 

which I did, but I definitely was not planning on this.  

However, last year Rich Hollander called me to con-

sider taking the spot of 1st VP.  The first thought that 

went through my head was Al Pacino in the Godfa-

ther saying, “Just when I thought I was out, they 

pulled me back in.”  But when I really thought about 

it, at the heart of the matter is that when our daugh-

ters, Samantha and Sydney were growing up, they 

were running through these halls attending Lil Gold-

man pre-school, coming to shabbat services with my 

in-laws every Friday and Saturday,  going to Sunday 

school, and essentially, they were in this      building 

6, sometimes 7 days each week.  Jen, Samantha, and 

Sydney were bat-mitzvah’d here.  Down the hall 

there are names of family members engraved on the 

leaves of the Tree of Life fixture.  Our daughter’s 

names are engraved in bricks that are planted in the 

ground at the Sukkah Pavilion.  And this is the place 

where I have met and see some of my closest friends.   

Ultimately this place means a lot to my family and 

me and that is why I said yes to Rich.   

And recently, after I agreed to throw my 

name in the presidential kippa, words cannot de-

scribe the humble feeling I have had as I have re-

ceived the most wonderful voicemail     messages, e-

mails and text messages of support from our       con-

gregants and community leaders.  I have been over-

whelmed by the outward support already shown by 

so many of you.  Also thank you to Jen, Sydney, and 

Samantha, and thank you to Mark and Naomi for 

your support, and thank you all in advance for what-

ever is to come out of this! 

One might think that after thousands of years 

we would have everything figured out by now re-

garding how to run a Shul, but there’s a lot of work 

that goes on every week and there’s much for us to 

do.  And I am thrilled that we have Cantor        Dor-

man starting with us full-time beginning in August, 

he’s a fantastic addition to our team with Rabbi 

Bloom! 

CAS is your home as much as it is mine.  It’s 

an  extremely dynamic place when energized people 

want to make things happen.  I encourage all of you 

to step forward to become more involved.  When our 

committees do something, they always punch above 

their weight and it’s great to be working along-side 

of them, we would be in a lot of trouble without our      

volunteers.  That stated, thank you to Dan, Marti, 

Karen, Sabrina, and Foster for volunteering to serve 

on our executive board with me, and thank you to all 

of the members of the Board, and all of our commit-

tee chairs and committee members, and our other 

volunteers, as well as Rabbi Bloom, Cantor Dorman, 

Angyl, Suzi, Fani, our Sunday school teachers, Ma-

ria, and Gabriel. 

 I have a call to action, a request for each and 

every one of you.  Our committees and Board can do 

only so much, and many of our volunteers have been 

doing this since before the doors to this building 

were opened in 1980, which at the time I was just 9 

years old. In order to keep CAS going, we need our 

younger members to get more involved and work 

with our more “seasoned” volunteers.  What are 

YOU going to do to help make CAS the Shul you 

want it to be?  What recommendations can YOU 

President Hal Ratner 



make to our committees and help them engage our existing and 

potential members? Even better, what committee would you like 

to join?  

I will conclude with this, a very heartfelt thank you to 

Foster for volunteering as President the past 2 years and leading 

us out of the pandemic, and a sincere thank you as well to Rich, 

Rebecca, Jodi, Josh, Arthur, and Tatyana for your time on our 

Board.  And thank you and welcome to our Board Tony, 

Yevgeniy, Laurie, and Danny.  Thank you all for placing your 

trust in me to be President of Congregation Ahavath Sholom!   

B’shalom! 

Hal 

Security Tip of the Month 

Stay near people. Walking 

in deserted areas invites 

trouble. Avoid shortcuts. 
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Yahrzeits—We Remember   

Sat. July 1 

Tammuz 12, 5783 

Sylvia Calender 

Elizabeth Diaz 

Morris Handler 

Margaret Levingston 

Jacob Lurie  

Samuel Narrett 

Chaim Pittelman 

Alfred Rosenfield 

Sara Tadmore 

 

Sun. July 2 

Tammuz 13, 5783 

Fannie Cohen 

Harry Lavine 

Saul Mark 

Annabelle Rosenthal  

Marvin Schuster 

 

Mon. July 3 

Tammuz 14, 5783 

Saul Cohen 

Wolf Friedman 

Esther Karpman 

Irving Klotzman 

William Malofsky  

Esther Mark 

Riven Praw 

Hyman Wice  

 

Tues. July 4  

Tammuz 15, 5783 

Rivkoh Berkowitz 

Marcus Cristol 

Yetta Goldberg 

Allen Klotzman 

Lydia Shik 

Mary Youngworth 

 

Wed. July 5 

Tammuz 16, 5783 

Nettie Blum 

Frank Cohen 

Rose Eastman 

James Herman 

Abe Kantrovich  

Max Neuman 

Sara Rovinsky 

Frieda Spiegel 

Nathan Tannenbaum 

Scott Wolpa 

 

Thu. July 6 

Tammuz 17, 5783 

Abraham Antweil 

Fannie Ellis 

Ben Falkowitz 

Meyer Friedman 

Gertrude Ingram 

Leah Levin  

Sam Lewis  

Miriam Mallin 

Edmund Meltzer 

Sarah Rubin 

Jack Toobin 

 

Fri. July 7 

Tammuz 18, 5783 

Ray Fahn 

Eugene Gurkoff 

David Israel 

Sadie Kaplan 

Tillie Schissel 

Zelda Toby  

 

Sat. July 8 

Tammuz 19, 5783 

Sheindel Katz  

Ruth Lewis 

Morris Lipshitz 

Burton Rakoover 

Arthur Shosid 

Dodie Turner 

 

Sun. July 9 

Tammuz 20, 5783 

Helen Bernstein 

Bobbye Carver 

Abe Davis 

Archie Fagin 

Catherine Forman 

Morris Hendelman 

Bill Krumbein 

Jeanie Krumbein 

Albert Oberstein 

Morris Rubin 

Rick Salam  

William Udell 

Joseph Zeff 

 

Mon. July 10 

Tammuz 21, 5783 

Ella Kiselstein 

Harry Labovitz  

Jack Myers  

Marilyn Waldman 

Hazzan Samuel Zimelman 

 

Tues. July 11 

Tammuz 22, 5783 

Helen Balmuth 

Claire Dorf 

Harold Ginsburg 

Estelle Goldberg 

Ann Kaplan 

Abe Laves  

Benjamin Morgan 

Abe Rezinkoff 

Mayer Tadmore 

 

Wed. July 12 

Tammuz 23, 5783 

Armand Avadic  

Melissa Claire  

David Gordon  

Hyman Jacobson  

Max Katz 

Albert Kleinman 

 

Thu. July 13 

Tammuz 24, 5783 

Dora Daiches  

Regina Kornhauser 

Libby Robinson 

Myra Schussler 

Sam Schwartz  

 

Fri. July 14 

Tammuz 25, 5783 

Pauline Boardman 

Gertrude Fischbein 

Rose Kruger 

Robert Landy  

Rose Shanblum 

Jay Sosland 

Sarah Zeff 

 

Sat. July 15 

Tammuz 26, 5783 

Theodore Finkelstein 

Sam Gerber  

Ben Label 

Carl Owen 

Harry Potishman 

 

Sun. July 16 

Tammuz 27, 5783 

Nathan Eckert 

Morton Lichtenstein 

David Mitrani 

Shaidy Sankary 

Sam Schwartz 

David Youngworth 

 

Mon. July 17 

Tammuz 28, 5783 

Lenny Bernstein 

Minnie Bernstein 

Bessie Coggan 

Yale Glazer 

Harry Levy 

Harry Malofsky 

Louis Sherwin  

Donald Wolf  

 

Tues. July 18 

Tammuz 29, 5783 

Irv Cobert  

Eva Dwortz 

Bessie Glazer  

Ruth Grossman 

Moshe Ninio  

Archie Rosen  

 

Wed. July 19 

Av 1, 5783 

Evelyn Gerrick 

Estha Sarvis 

 

Thu. July 20 

Av 2, 5783 

Jacob Bronstein 

Mae Pittleman 

Sofia Serebo 

Israel Shafir 

Milton Simon  

 

Fri. July 21 

Av 3, 5783 

Marvin Bank  

Helen Friedman 

Jean Krosin  

Mildred Segal 

Harry Walensky  

 

Sat. July 22 

Av 4, 5783 

Gertrude Chicotsky  

Adolph Engler  

Irving Levine  

Robert Moore  

Meyer Sandler  

Jack Sankary 

 

Sun. July 23 

Av 5, 5783 

Irene Jacobs  

Hanan Shurek  

Anna Sinofsky  
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Cemetery Operating Fund 
In Loving Memory Of: 
Sylvia Rosenberg Hoffman Arlene Lamark 

Mildred Schooler Queen Chad & Marti Herman 
Mildred Schooler Queen Michael & Riki Zide 
 
In Loving Memory Of:  
Dr. Basil Bernstein Jospeh & Julie Berman 
  
Rabbi Discretionary 

Fund 
 

Yahrzeit In Loving Memory Of:  

Judy Pressberger Donald Rosen 
Judy Pressberger Emily Isaacs 

  

In Honor Of:  
Rabbi Bloom Jerry & Cookie Wise 

 

Sukkot Garden Fund  
In Honor Of:  
Samuel Kaplan Bar Al Faigin 

  
Educational Endowment Fund 
Yahrzeit In Loving Memory Of: 
Paul Nudleman David & Elisa 

Nudleman 
  
In Loving Memory Of: 
Mildred Schooler Queen Jerry & Robin Stein 
  
In Honor Of: 
Foster Owen’s Presidency Jerry & Robin Stein 

General Operating Fund 

Yahrzeit In Loving Memory: 
Alexandra Nusinovich Alex & Sophia Nason 
Dorothy Shelby Robert & Donna 

Chicotsky 
  
In Honor Of: 
Previous Board & Executive 
Board Members 

Foster & Marla Owen 

  
Recovery: 

Harry Labovitz Chad & Marti Herman 

Dr. Harold Malofsky Chad & Marti Herman 

  

Elijah Fund 
In Loving Memory: 

Mildred Queen Hal & Jennifer Ratner 
Melanie Pozez Stuart & Rebecca Isgur 
  
  
In Honor Of: 
Hal Ratner Becoming President Robby Etzkin 

Hal Ratner Becoming President Josh & Alisha Etzkin 
  
  

Cantor Discretionary Fund  

In Honor Of:  
Rabbi/Cantor Judith Greenfeld Chad & Marti Herman 

Cantor Dorman Chad & Marti Herman 

  

Mon. July 24 

Av 6, 5783 

Jonny Delgado 

Ethel Fainzilberg 

Mendel Friedman 

Jack Gilden  

Libby Kitner 

Katherine Rabin 

Ida Rosenbloom 

Frances Zenick 

 

Tues. July 25 

Av 7, 5783 

Anna Antweil  

Sarah Bloomberg 

Iona Doss 

Doris Feldstein 

Leonore Klausner 

Abdollah Lavi  

Freda Perras  

Melvin Rosenthal  

Jake Skibell 

Sam Skibell  

Martin Sonkin 

 

Wed. July 26 

Av 8, 5783 

William Gordon  

Harry Jacobson 

Jerry Kestenberg 

Galina Khayt 

Clarisse Lavine 

Sam Levine  

Sidney Narrett  

Nadie Neerman  

Dr. Theodore Schussler 

Abe Weinberg  

 

Thu. July 27 

Av 9, 5783 

Mitchell Harris  

 

Fri. July 28 

Av 10, 5783 

Louise Bockstein 

Bernice Sleman  

 

Sat. July 29 

Av 11, 5783 

Pearl Bodner 

Annie Cohen 

Charlotte Fleischmann  

Joseph Goldman 

Martin Levine 

Frances Nass  

Charles Oken  

Harold Paget  

Allen Peska  

Vera Plaksa 

 

Sun. July 30 

Av 12, 5783 

Alexander Goldstein  

David Shafir  

Ralph Zimelman 

 

Mon. July 31 

Av 13, 5783 

Arthur Greenpun  

Delores Gurkoff 

Julius Hoffman  

Sara Tannenbaum  

Milton Zimelman 



Many Thanks  

Kiddush Luncheon 
Donors  

 

Shabbat Greeters 

6/3 Dr. Dolan & Jeff Dolan 

6/3 Galaganov Family 

6/10 Steve Brown 

6/10 Anonymous 

6/24 Myron & Rhonda Krupp 

6/3 Regina Rog 

6/10 Joyce Abramowitz 

6/24 Regina Rog 

6/24 Joyce Abramowitz 

We Celebrate: Anniversaries 

7/1 Jay & Sarah Sinofsky 11 Years 

7/1 Daniel & Robin Tirsun 44 Years 

7/2 Richard & Karen Alpert 34 Years 

7/2 Michael & Dao Kruger 34 Years 

7/3 Kevin & Tamara Garsek 18 Years 

7/6 Glen & Zoe Pierce 37 Years 

7/7 David & Inessa Kisin 39 Years 

7/13 Alexander & Sophia Nason 49 Years 

7/20 Howard & Joan Katz 48 Years 

7/23 John & Melinda Hayden 51 Years 

7/24 Michael & Polina Kuptsin 36 Years 

7/29 Arnold & Virginia Barkman 56 Years 

 We Celebrate: Birthdays 

7/2 Marica Kurtz 7/8 Jordan Gernsbacher 7/14 Maya Bloom 7/19 John-Nathaniel Caesar 

7/2 Scott Schuster 7/8 Matthew Lobel 7/14 Cody Hull 7/19 Sima Galaganov 

7/3 Hannah Cohen 7/9 Katie Hurley 7/14 David Kaminsky 7/19 Luba Osiatynski 

7/3  Brandon Eason 7/9 Brian Kaye 7/15 Joshua Porter-

Kennard 

7/19 Brian Paul 

7/5  Logan Kornegay 7/9 Sophia Ramirez 7/16 Glenn Vandaveer 7/20 Kfir Drey 

7/6 Suzie Herman 7/10 Carol Paul 7/16 Scott Nusser 7/20 Ruth Hamill 

7/6 Daniel Tirsun 7/10 Carole Rogers 7/17 Justin Todd 7/20 Zachary Friedensohn 

7/7 Gabriel Brand 7/11 Margie Glazer 7/17 Amy Hochberger 7/20 Daniel Zeilicovich 

7/7 Benjamin Gold- 7/11 Melissa Morgan 7/17 Richard Malone 7/21 Benjamin Isgur 

7/7 Samantha Gold-

blatt 

7/11 Neil Rosenzweig 7/18 Katrina Diaz-

Bailey 

7/21 Trevor Berkowitz 

7/7 Shayna Kisin 7/11 Michelle Brier 7/18 Gary Howard 7/21 Tal Feldman 

7/7 Joshua Levine 7/11 David Williams 7/18 Pearl Katz 7/22 Sheila Cooper 

7/8 Alivia Berman 7/12 Noya Clark 7/18 Jessica Gerrick 7/22 Melinda Hayden 

7/8 Rachel Brister 7/12 David Daugherty 7/18 Dianna Seltzer 7/22 Dmitriy Shturman 

7/8 Joshua Gaines 7/14 Karen Alpert 7/19 Eszter Vandaveer 7/22 Whitney Bond 



7/22 Jessamine Vermillion 7/23 Harry Bailin 7/23 Matthew Blum 

Elliot Watemberg 7/28 Tony Kiselstein 7/25 7/23 Aaron Fratrik 

Tatyana Kisin 7/28 Eva Unell 7/26 7/23 Avraham Kaikov 

Matthew Berkowitz 7/29 Solomon Osiatynski 7/26 7/23 Mordecai Kaikov 

Daniel Kiselstein 7/30 Joyce Gerrick 7/26 7/23 Samantha Levine 

Margalit Slovin 7/30 Barbara Herman 7/26 7/23 Samantha Ratner 

Reuben Cristol 7/31 Paul Weisblatt 7/27 7/24 Harriet Anton 

7/24 Donna Beckman 7/27 Eliya Drey 7/31 Levi Meeker 

        Misha and I were so happy to be able to celebrate our son, Yair Lev, having reached the age of Bar Mitzvah on June 

3rd, with our community, friends, and extended family.  He attended the b’not mitzvah of his sisters, and was very excited 

to have his turn.   

 

       While Yair Lev took his role in the services seriously, his work was made easier by the fact that he was a child who 

grew up in shul, primarily this one.  Each week we would come, and Yair Lev and his sisters would hear and join in the 

prayers that became as familiar to them as nursery school songs are to others.  For Yair Lev, being in synagogue is as nat-

ural and comfortable as being at home.   

 

       Yair Lev was born on Lag Ba’omer, a holiday often celebrated by building bonfires.  Misha and I chose the name 

Yair Lev, which means “will illuminate the heart,” and Yair Lev does that for us and for those whom he meets.  We also 

liked the name Lev because it is close to Liev, the Russian word for Lion.  

 

      Yair Lev has always been very much his own person.  When he was in pre-k, Yair Lev had a lion costume he absolute-

ly loved.  Yair wore it everywhere:  to shul, the zoo, and leaping into the classroom with a roar.  Of course, eventually 

Yair Lev outgrew the costume, but he retained his sense of fun and adventure. 

 

      Yair Lev has grown since then, from the child I could carry on 
one hip.  Now when we go to shul together, I have to look up to 
him.  And he helps me find the place when I have gotten lost, not 
the other way around.  Or course, while we are very proud of how 
far Yair Lev has come, both as a person and as a Jew, there are so 
many people who contributed to his Jewish education, both direct-
ly and indirectly.  We are grateful to the people who have been 
members of the community throughout Yair’s life, and to those 
who took the time to spend Shabbat morning with us.  And we are 
grateful to those who came before us.  We are each of us a product 
of the seeds that were planted, and the earth in which we grew.  
Our parents, our teachers, and those in our community pour their 
love and effort into us, and we have an obligation to honor them by 
becoming the best people we can be and helping others.   

Yair Lev Galaganov’s Bar Mitzvah was 

on June 3, 2023 

We want to wish Yair a Mazal Tov from 

all of the Congregation! 

The following is a message from the Galagnov Family: 



Join in Friendship 

 

 

Ladies Auxiliary Ava Beleck 

•    Book Club Once a month 

•    Gift Shop First Sunday of each month AND by 
appointment:   

call CAS Office 817-731-4721 

 

Men’s Club  Dan Sturman 

• Support & volunteer for LEC special programs 

• Monthly meetings  

 

For the Mitzvah of: 

Beautification:  Bimah flowers  Call: 
817-731-4721 

Tzedakah  All funds  
 Call: 817-731-4721  

Security  Shabbat greeters 
 Call: 817-731-4721  

 Joyful Shabbat Donate for Kiddush, Rhonda 
 Call 682-429-4210   

 

 

Everyone has strengths and special gifts. How do you use your strengths and gifts? Please 
take a moment this month to think about ways you can give back. Volunteerism is a core Jewish 
value and a way we can interact and take part in our Jewish community.  

 At Congregation Ahavath Sholom, the committees that can use additional volunteer 
support are: Ladies Auxiliary, Men’s Club, Cemetery, Youth, Education, Membership, 
Personnel, Ritual, Catering, Fundraising, Innovation, Programming, Security, IT, and Chessed.  
 

For additional information on committees and ways you can volunteer at Congregation 
Ahavath Sholom, please contact the Shul office at  817-731-4721 or 
angyl.mccool@ahavathsholom.org. I look forward to hearing from each of you!!! 

Blessings, 

Angyl 

Office Administrator Angyl McCool 
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Congregation Ahavath Sholom 

4050 South Hulen 

Fort Worth, Texas 76109 

 

Phone: 817-731-4721 

E-mail: info@ahavathsholom.org 
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Thank you to our bulletin underwriters 
Congregation Ahavath Sholom 

Rabbi Andrew Bloom 

Cantor Paul Dorman 

Principal  Fani Kiselstein 

Administrator  Angyl McCool 

Bookkeeper  Suzi Gardner 

Board of Directors 

President    Hal Ratner 
First VP   Dan Sturman 
Second VP  Martis Herman 
Treasurer  Karen Savitz  
Secretary  Sabrina Beleck 
Past President Foster Owen 
 
Ava Beleck  Dr. Yevgeniy Ostrinsky 
Justin Newhart Regina Rog 
JR Faigin  Mark Rosenfield 
Steve Gratch Shoshana Thoma-Isgur 
Rhonda Krupp Josh Levi 
Tony Bearden Laurie Werner 
Danny Collins 


